
Civic Association of Short Beach 
PO Box 2012 

Short Beach, CT 06405 
Notice of Executive Board Meeting – Agenda 

 
 
The regular meeting of the Executive Board of the Civic Association of Short Beach will be held  
on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 7:00 pm at the Short Beach Union Church. 
 

1. Final review of the minutes of the December meeting. 
 

2. Report of the Treasurer 
 

3. Zoning Applications or actions taken by ZEO 
 
Report on frying oil behind the restaurants, Dave Perkins? 
 

4. Unfinished Business:  
 
Wall of “thank you” on the website: suggestions for November/December? 
 
ZBA membership, Report, Doug Hanlon? 
 
Update on memorial plaque for Justine Gillen, Report?  

Report on SB Fees from Fran Clark 
 
Commissioners’ training, discuss January 15 meeting 

5.  Reports of the Committees: 
 
a. Fire & Police 
 
b.  Sanitation  

Organization of the Grant application --- 
Organization of Sanitation Committee and Campaign to address water quality 

issues reported by ESHD and Anne Davis 
  
 

c.  Parks & Beaches  
Pagano Park 
 Gate stuck, report Doug H? 
 Growth at fence—report on clearing from Shirley and Peg 
Bluff 
 Report on bench replacement 

Dog waste bags empty, Stu will call Ralph, Report? 



 
d. Traffic, Roads & Sidewalks 

Update to Short Beach Traffic Calming?  
Beckett Ave.----Needs paving, Stu to call Public Works, Report? 
Check valve on Beckett not working properly, CASB to send a letter to 
Town Engineer and First Selectman, Report?  

e. Communication Committee, Website---  
            Newsletter focus group.   

6. New Business 
 

 
 

Additional New business raised by the Executive Board and members of the community. 

All Executive Board members and members of the public are invited to attend. 


